

Acre Hall Primary School Irlam Road, Flixton, Manchester M41 6NA 0161 748 4356 admin@ahps.bfet.uk

12 November 2021

www.acrehall.bfet.uk

# STAR OF THE WEEK

Nursery – Mrs Mackinder	Oscar S
Reception – Mrs Moore	Harry C
Reception/Year 1 - Miss Forlani	Rocco M
Year 1 & 2- Mrs Tomlinson	Maisie F & Willow C
Year 2 – Mr Brierley	Romeo R
Year 3 – Mrs Kan	Leo A
Year 4 – Mrs Edwards	Rubie Mae H
Year 5 – Miss Atherton	Brooklyn L
Year 5 & 6 - Mr Stevenson	Grace H & Jannat Z
Year 6 – Miss Thake	Joseph S
Robins – Mrs Griffin & Mrs Schofield	Jerico V-M
Kingfishers – Miss Cook	Alec H
Owls - Miss Manton	Tallulah T
PE Star	Eva B (Reception) & Molly Ann W (Yr 5)
Music Star	Kai S (Yr 6) & Steven M (Yr 6)

# Anti-Bullying Week

Monday is the beginning of Anti-Bullying week and to support this we are asking children and staff to wear ODD SOCKS for the day. Children wearing trousers may have them tucked in socks or rolled up to show them off.

## Children in Need

Friday 19<sup>th</sup> November – Please wear something spotty/yellow or some children in need ears. We would be grateful for a donation towards children in need. Thank you for your support. We look forward to seeing all in your fun outfits.

## Twitter page

Please remember to view our twitter pages - twitter@AcreHall and twitter@AHPEandSport There has been a few achievements this week. Well done everybody.

Executive Principal: Mr G Handforth Head of School: Mr C Catherall







Acre Hall Primary School Irlam Road, Flixton, Manchester M41 6NA 0161 748 4356 admin@ahps.bfet.uk www.acrehall.bfet.uk

# Medical Appointments/Absences/Communication

We would be grateful if you could communicate through the school office if your children have any medical appointments/absences or any communication as we can inform teachers of these. We would need to be aware if the child is leaving/coming in late etc.

Thank you for your support with this.

Mrs Siepen & Mrs Venables (The School Office)

## **Covid Guidelines**

It is advisable that parents/carers still wear masks when on school premises please.

We are trying to protect our close community and keep everybody safe. Thank you for your support.

#### **Evolve**

Just a reminder to please select your children's meals by Sunday at 9pm for the week.

It may be that your child is not receiving their choice. We are have some issues with supplies although we are trying to keep it as much to the menu as possible, there may be a few adjustments.

The menu has changed on Thursday to chilli con carne going forward therefore if you have chosen the tuna pasta bake for a Thursday this will need amending please.

Thank you for your support.

Mrs Siepen & Mrs Venables (The School Office).

Thank you for your continued support. Have a good weekend.

Mr C Catherall Head of School

Executive Principal: Mr G Handforth Head of School: Mr C Catherall



